
Public Hearing Notice  

The County of Boone, City of Belvidere, Village of Capron and Village of Poplar Grove will hold a public 

hearing on Thursday, May 18, 2023 at 6:00 p.m. at the Boone County Administration Building in the 

County Boardroom located at 1212 Logan Ave., Belvidere, IL 61008. The purpose of the hearing is to 

consider the expansion of property tax abatement schedules of the current Belvidere/Boone County 

Enterprise Zone. The public is invited to attend and comment.  

 

Becky Tobin 
Belvidere-Boone County Enterprise Zone Administrator 
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